Dear Parent/Guardian:

As part of our standards-aligned music curriculum, we will be playing the soprano recorder in music class.  A soprano recorder is a small flute-like instrument.  Skills learned by playing the recorder include music reading and writing, hand-eye coordination, following a conductor, self-discipline, and group cooperation.  Academic skills such as language arts, mathematics, and social studies are reinforced as well.  

Each student has a recorder and music to use in class, however students are expected to practice at home in order to pass playing tests in class and prepare for a concert.  Playing tests will be a LARGE PART OF THE MUSIC GRADE and students will be rewarded with colored belts to hang on their recorder when they pass playing tests.  Baroque (not German) soprano recorders can be purchased at most music stores in town as well as online for under $10.

All students will receive a booklet with all the testing/concert songs and recordings/tutorials can be found on HaegerMusic.com.  However you are encouraged to purchase the book/CD package with ALL the songs we are learning which will allow students to play along with the CD and improve their skills make for successful and enjoyable practice.  

Recorder books are available on Amazon.com and MusicK8.com.  4th GR: Complete Recorder Resource Student Book 1 or 5th GR: Complete Recorder Resource Student Book 2.  Please make sure to label the book, recorder and case, with your child’s name and classroom teacher’s name (use a Sharpie!) if they bring it to school.  A phone number is helpful as well.

If you choose not to purchase a recorder, your child will be allowed to check out their class recorder.  However, they will be responsible for bringing their recorder to class each week (leave it in your backpack).  Students who do not bring their recorder to music class will use a pencil on which to practice their fingerings.  This option is NOT RECOMMENDED as many students forget to bring their recorders and their learning is obstructed.  
[image: image3.wmf]Please visit HaegerMusic.com for more information about what we are learning and what songs are expected in this unit.  Tutorials and recordings are available for helping your student practice.

All forms are DUE FROM EVERY STUDENT BY FEBRUARY 28.   
Turn in to the office, music class or your teacher.  
Musically yours, Ms. Haeger,

Bay View and Westlake Music Teacher

katrinahaeger@sccs.net
 

HaegerMusic.com
RECORDER FORM
DUE FROM ALL STUDENTS BY FEBRUARY 28
Student Name _____________________________________Classroom Teacher _____________________
_______  RECOMMENDED OPTION:  We will purchase a recorder and book/CD on Amazon.com or MusicK8.com ASAP.
________We already have a recorder and will purchase a book/CD on Amazon.com or MusicK8.com ASAP.
______  We already have a recorder and will use the provided booklet to practice the test songs.  We understand we can find the recordings and tutorials on HaegerMusic.com.  We also understand if we lose it, we will be responsible for replacing it, either by letting Ms. Haeger know or purchasing one on Amazon.com or MusicK8.
______  We would like to check a recorder out from the music room ASAP and understand the replacement cost for a lost recorder is $5.00.  We also understand our student will “play” a pencil when they forget their recorder, which will obstruct their learning. We will use the provided booklet to practice the test songs and understand if we lose the book, we will be responsible for replacing it, either by letting Ms. Haeger know or purchasing one on Amazon.com or MusicK8.
I UNDERSTAND MY CHILD WILL BE RESPONSIBLE FOR PRACTICING REGULARLY AT HOME AND TESTING FOR SONGS IN CLASS.  THIS WILL BE PART OF MY CHILD’S MUSIC GRADE.

PARENT SIGNATURE: _____________________________________________________________________
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Attention all 4/5 grade families:

A note from Ms. Haeger about recorders came home last week.  You are HIGHLY ENCOURAGED to purchase a book/CD package for your child.  

Unfortunately, the books are more expensive online than in prior years due to shipping costs.  Ms. Haeger has ordered a bulk order for the schools to save on shipping costs.  

If you would like to purchase a recorder book, please send $6 in cash or check made out to "Bay View Elementary" (even Westlake students) with the memo: “Music Fund”.  Put your payment AND your signed recorder form in an envelope marked with your child's name and classroom teacher.  Give it to your teacher, the office (to put in Ms. Haeger's box), or Ms. Haeger.  

Recorder notes are due before December 20. 
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Musically yours, Ms. Haeger
Bay View/Westlake Music Teacher

Email: khaeger@sccs.net
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Website: HaegerMusic.com
Attention all 4/5 grade families:

We will begin our recorder lessons in music class soon (“Recorder Karate”).  The music grade will be based on how many recorder songs your child learns successfully.  Therefore students will need a recorder and music at home for practice.  Recorder forms were due before break.  If you haven’t turned yours in, please do so ASAP.
Please make sure to check the option on back that best suits your needs, however please understand students are discouraged from borrowing as most forget from week to week.  Soprano Baroque recorders can be purchased under $10 at most music stores or online.  Books are on order and will arrive soon.  Money turned in now will need to wait for the next order to arrive.  I will only be making one more order.

If you would like to purchase a recorder book, please send $6 in cash or check made out to "Bay View Elementary" (even Westlake students) with the memo: “Music Fund”.  Put your payment AND your signed recorder form in an envelope marked with your CHILD’S NAME and CLASSROOM TEACHER.  Give it to your teacher, the office (to put in Ms. Haeger's box), or Ms. Haeger.  


Musically yours, Ms. Haeger
Bay View/Westlake Music Teacher

Email: khaeger@sccs.net
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Website: HaegerMusic.com
